## **Committee of Adjustment**

**From:** Joan Hug-Valeriote

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 4, 2021 9:13 PM **To:** Committee of Adjustment

**Subject:** Support for Ontario/Arthur commercial building variances

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

If you require 11 parking spaces, you will be killing the chances of having this enterprise succeed.

Located in the Ward, just down the street from a very dense population of condo-dwellers on Arthur Street on the one side and a population of low to medium-income, environmentally conscious homeowners on the other, most of whom will walk to the businesses,

I do not see the need for more than 5 or 6 parking spaces. Please consider Watir's requests carefully with an eye to preserving the local character of St. Patrick's Ward.

Joan Hug-Valeriote